
The Sight for Life
Foundation
acknowledge the
Gadigal People of the
Eora Nation, the
traditional custodians of
the land, and pay
respects to elders both
past present and
emerging.

Welcome to the end of 2023.

This year has been one of change with the
retirement of founding surgeons, Drs’ Milverton,
Lowe and Playfair . We will be celebrating
them and  members of the foundations
contribution with a cocktail evening on
December 7th.
 
We have also recently upgraded the software
and equipment for our Phaco machine
providing better surgical outcomes an
equipment longevity. 

Our Staff we be taking a well earned break
over the Christmas period from Dec 19th - Jan
8th. 
 . 
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SFLF Board 
      March 2024

Upcoming
meetings

We are a not-for-profit.
All profits go directly to

funding our training labs.
To donate please go to

our website 
https://sightfoundationth

eatre.org.au/

Did you know



Recent Audit Results 
Hand Hygiene Audit - 92.6%
Clinician Satisfaction - 95% 
Staff Infection Prevention-  100%

Upcoming Audit
Environment checklist audit 
Staff Fire and Emergency

“I've been recommending
the hospital to all of my
friends. The best time I

could have had under the
circumstances.”

“Tip top care. Eye is a little
sore, but sight is amazing”

“Its an outstanding hospital
and I have always been
wonderfully looked after”

 
“Very impressed from

beginning to end”

Patient feedback 

If you have any ideas or
thoughts on how we can

better improve our patient
service, we would love to

hear from you. 

Please contact
info@sightfoundationtheat

re.org.au or ask for a
patient satisfaction survey

from your nurse. 

Consumer
Feedback 

Check out the Patient Power
Podcast on the Health

consumers NSW website 

The Sight Foundation
Team supported the great

initiative of Sydney
Hospital by donating to

their beyond Blue
fundraiser. 


